Wednesday March 12, 2025

We will be contacting the last group of Lottery Winners this afternoon. While some 125
winners and bottles have already been reserved by the first and second group of winners, there
are still some nice Allocated Items available for this last group to pick from.

The Cumberland County ABC Board really appreciates everyone’s corporation and patience in
entering the lottery and responding to emails if you were a winner. Other than a few people
who just cannot read or follow directions, everyone has been a pleasure to deal with.

It is almost like dealing with one’s favorite nieces and nephews, if you happen to be an Uncle.

Hope the Winners enjoy and betted luck to everyone else next time.

For questions or comments, email info@cumberlandabc.com



